
October 10, 2023 

Mighty Voice Broadcasting 

16889 N Main St 

Bridgeville DE 19933 

 

 

Mighty Voice Broadcasting LLC wishes to inform you that we do not have an Issues and Programs List to 

report for the 3rd quarter of 2023. This is a result of our very recent acquisition of WAIV (September 21, 

2023).  

 

Sincerely, 

Colin Walls 

Mighty Voice Broadcasting LLC 


